
BOOK DONATIONS SCHOLASTICS BOOK CLUB BOOK RETURNS

A big thank you to our Norwegian/German 
teacher, Mr Bjørkvold, for his generous 
donation of two wonderful German books: 
Beschützer der Diebe and the iconic Insel 
der blauen Delfine . Your contribution 
enriches our library and provides our 
students with even more opportunities to 
explore literature in German! 

Please stop by our library to check out the 
new  selection of donated books available! 

Thank you for purchasing books through 
Scholastic Book Club! Your support directly 
benefits our school by helping us earn free 
books to build our library collection. At GIS, 
we value student action, and your 
contributions allow our children to take part 
by voting for the books they’d like to see in 
the library. This fosters autonomy and helps 
them develop a love for reading. We truly 
appreciate your support! 

Please stop by our library to check out the 
next selection of books available! 

As the end of the semester approaches, 
please be reminded that all library books 
need to be returned before the holidays. If 
you’re planning to go away, kindly return 
your books early.

All books are due back by Wednesday, 18 
December.

If you miss the deadline, books can be left in 
the post box outside the main school doors. 
Please note that any books not returned will 
be fined the replacement cost. Thank you for 
your cooperation in ensuring our library is 
ready for the new year!
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